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November 13th, 2019 
 
 
Dear Michael Armogan, 
 
Congratulations Bahamas Esport Federation.  Accordingly, the Bahamas 
Olympic Committee recognizes your Federation as the Governing body for 
Esport in the Bahamas. 
 
We look forward to Esport joining the International Olympic Family in an 
Olympiad in the very near future; thus, affording Esport Bahamas membership 
rights within the Bahamas Olympic Committee. 
 
 
 
 
 
_________________________ 
 
Dorian Roach 
Vice President, BOC 
 
 
 
 
 

 


